Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

February 3, 2022

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 066 . s®022

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Regional Office Division Chiefs, Unit and Section Heads
QMS Team Leaders
All Others Concerned

CHANGE OF SCHEDULE FOR THE MANAGEMENT REVIEW
1. In relation to Office Memorandum No. 041, series 2022, re: Updates on the Conduct of

Management Review, this Office announces the change of schedule for the said activity from
February 8, 2022 to February 7, 2022.

2 All other provisions stipulated in the aforementioned Office Memorandum are still in
effect.
3 Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
¥ Regional Director ¥
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